
I support House bill 125 and revamping the composition of the Board of Fish. Although I 
would like to see more than one member as scientific representation and disagree that the 
governor should be allowed to reject either the subsistence members or the scientific 
member, it is a step in the right direction.  

Please advance and pass this bill.  

 

Paula Williams 

Anchorage, AK 99502 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I have lived in Alaska for more than a half century and fished commercially several years 
and operated a small seafood-processing business for 18 years.  I have written extensively 
about Alaska's commercial fisheries, my most recent two books (Alaska Codfish Chronicle 
and Alaska Herring History published by the University of Alaska Press. 

 

I urge passage of HB 125 to provide much-needed balance on the Board of Fish. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

James Mackovjak 
Gustavus, Alaska 99826 

YES on HB125.  Add the two citizen representatives to better represent individual Alaskans 
and prove the science at the same time. 

 

Barry Santana 

Pedro Bay and Wasilla, AK 

Hello, 

I am a born and raised Alaskan citizen, lifelong fisherman, and strongly support House Bill 
125. I believe this bill will allow our board of fisheries to have a more fair and just 



representation of all groups that use Alaskan fisheries, not just commercial interests. My 
future votes will go towards representatives that support this bill.  

Thank you for your time. 

Respectfully, 

Robert Haan 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 

 


